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To whom it may concern,

| absolutely do_not support the change of NRCP 41(e) from 5 years to 2 years.

If anything, | would support the abolition of the 5 year rule entirely. Some cases are complex and require
additional time. | fail to see why a law exists that blatantly favors the defense (as the Plaintiff's case
would be dismissed) such as this should be permitted to remain on the books. It is punitive and the
defense is the primary reason for most delays.

Christopher D. Burk, Esq.*
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Offices in Las Vegas, Phoenix and Beverly Hills

HURT BY A JERK?

BETTER CALL BURK!

This e-mail contains PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended only for the use of the
Individual(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering this to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination
or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify us by telephone at (702) 901-0889. Also, please mail a hard copy of the e-mail to The
Patriot Law Firm Corp., 2350 West Charleston Blvd, Suite 202, Las Vegas, Nevada 89102 via the U.5.
Postal Service. We will reimburse you for all expenses incurred. Thank you.



